
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

12. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 24 APRIL 2006 
 
 The Board considered the report and accompanying recommendations of the Committee’s 24 April 

2006 meeting and resolved that the report lie on the table in its entirety to allow officers sufficient time 
to investigate the implications (both positive and negative) of installing traffic lights on the corner of 
Aorangi/Wairakei Roads. 

 
 


